From (D o N - =cu.my]

Sent: 27 January 2021 11:52

To: tani@edindings.com

Ce: Suzivana Marni <suziyana.marni@rhbgroup.com>; Michelle Chua <michelle@edindings.com>
Subject: Mohammed Waleed's Acceptance Letter

Good morning Mr Tan,

Please refer to the stamped and signed 'Acceptance Letter' in the attachment below for your further action.

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your tremendous effort and efficiency in dealing with
Mohammed's complicated claim process. The parent and the school are glad about the outcome of the approved claim as
It was almost declined, we appreciate your kind assistance.

On behalf of MIGS, I appreciate your great help and Ms Michelle Chua for being approachable throughout the years.

Keep up the good work.

Thank you.
Regards,

School Nurse

MUTIARA INTERMATIONAL GRAMMAR SCHOOL




